St Joseph's Hall, Greyfriars Lane, Storrington, West Sussex RH20 4HE

Tel: 01903 742172 Fax: 01903 746336 E-mail: Bishop@dabnet.org

Mr Peter Hutley Wintershall Estate Office Wintershall Bramley Nr Guildford Surrey GUIS OLR

29 May 2004

Dear Peter

Thank you for your letter and the extract you attached concerning Myrns the visionary from Syria.

I am happy to give my consent to you to invite Myrna to visit Wintershall, but I obviously cannot give it any support or credence as I do not know the lady or have knowledge of her experiences.

I hope is going well in the preparation for the Life of Christ and keep you in my prayers.

With all good wishes,

Julias

Kieran

Right Rev Kieran Conry Bishop of Arundel & Brighton

Look forward to during you doon.